PRINCE ALBERT

Sashatchewan December 31, 1956,
Mr, Maurice W, Nittler,

P.9, Box 9k,

GENEVA, NEBRASKA,

U.S.A.

Dear Mr, Nittler:-

It is with pleasure that we confirm your
reception report of our DX program November 12, 1956,

Flease excuse the delay in replying however
we decided to hold all correspondence till it was all
in and then answer same all at one time,

We were more than pleased to have been able
to air this special program and we received numerous
reports of reception especially from the UInited States.

May we take this opportunity to wish you and
yours,- health, happiness and prosperity for 1957.
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Owned and operated by CENTRAL BROADCASTING COMPANY LTD., E. A. Rawlinson, C.A., Manager
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